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Comments: I have visited Cave Creek area as often as I can since I went to Grad school at AZ State UN in the

1970's.  I have hiked the South Fork trail and and trails nearby and consider them some of the most biologically

interesting in the region. I cannot hike as far as I used to.  I support the EA to re-establish the small picnic area,

and as much of the road as practical, consistent with over-arching ecological concerns. We plan to visit this area

in 2021.


